
 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Pre-Notification of Ketjen Legal Entity Changes 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
As announced on January 30, 2023, Albemarle Corporation (“Albemarle”) will transform 
its Catalysts business, recently rebranded as “Ketjen”, to a wholly owned subsidiary 
named Ketjen Corporation effective January 1, 2024.  
 
To ensure a smooth transition and allow us to effectively serve you, we’re notifying you 
about upcoming legal entity changes that will require you to update your procurement 
systems. The table below contains information related to the legal entity in your 
jurisdiction. Please take the necessary steps to update the information in your systems 
by December 31, 2023.  You can find a list of all the Ketjen legal entities on our website 
(https://ketjen.com/customer-resources) as well as a Frequently Asked Questions 
document with additional information. 
 
Open Orders & Agreements 
All open orders from January 1, 2024, onward, will be fulfilled by the new legal entity. 
Shipping notifications and invoices will come from the new Ketjen legal entity; however, 
some of our labels and containers, including but not limited to our freight trucks, isotanks, 
trailers, IBCs, drums, pails and railcars, may continue to display the Albemarle logo for 
several months during 2024 as we rebrand them with the Ketjen logo.  
 
If you have already placed a purchase order for 2024 under the current Albemarle legal 
entity, we will contact you to discuss the transition of your purchase order.  
 
All legal agreement terms will remain in effect until agreement expiry.   
 
We value your business and look forward to continuing to serve your catalyst needs as 
Ketjen. If you need other information, please email info@ketjen.com.   
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